
MARCH WAS AN EXCEPTIONAL MONTH FOR PRH GROUP,
FILLED WITH SIGNIFICANT ACHIEVEMENTS, COLLABORATIVE

EFFORTS, AND INVALUABLE GROWTH OPPORTUNITIES. WE
ARE EXCITED TO SHARE THIS MONTH’S ISSUE WITH YOU. 

-Storm Restoration Efforts

-Ameren’s Renewable Energy Pitch Competition

-PRH Q2 Growth Club Strategic Session

-WBENC 2024 Participation & Exhibit

SEE WHAT WE
HAVE BEEN UP TO!
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STAY CONNECTED WITH US VIA OUR WEBSITE WWW.PRHGRP.COM AND
FOLLOW OUR FACEBOOK PAGE @ PRH GROUP

https://prhgrp.com/


OUR COMMITMENT TO EXCELLENCEOUR COMMITMENT TO EXCELLENCE

PRH Group had the privilege to participate in Ameren's Renewable
Energy Pitch Competition, during which we presented our innovative

solutions and unwavering commitment to the advancement of
renewable energy. We are thrilled to announce that PRH Group emerged
as the winner of the pitch competition, a clear indication of our expertise

and dedication to promoting sustainable energy solutions.

STORMSTORM
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EFFORTSEFFORTS

AMEREN’SAMEREN’S
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ENERGY PITCHENERGY PITCH
COMPETITIONCOMPETITION

Our dedicated storm restoration team worked tirelessly to support
FirstEnergy in its efforts to restore power in the New Jersey Service Area.
We are proud to be making a significant contribution to the restoration

efforts that will help ensure that communities have uninterrupted access
to essential services during challenging times. Our team's expert skills and
knowledge also enabled us to provide efficient and effective assistance in

New Hampshire & Michigan. We remain committed to continuing our
efforts until power is fully restored

JOIN US IN 2024 FOR THE LATEST COMPANY AND COMMUNITY NEWS



Representatives from the PRH Group
had the opportunity to attend the

Women's Business Enterprise National
Council (WBENC) as both attendees

and exhibitors. This event provided an
ideal platform for networking and

gaining invaluable insights. The PRH
Group's participation in the event

allowed us to collaborate, learn, and
forge meaningful connections within

the larger business community.

PRH Q2 GROWTH CLUBPRH Q2 GROWTH CLUB  
STRATEGIC SESSIONSTRATEGIC SESSION

WBENC 2024WBENC 2024

Our leadership team convened
recently for the PRH Quarter 2 Growth

Club Strategic Session, under the
guidance of Action Coach Marcia
Erickson. This highly productive

session entailed an in-depth
discussion of key performance

indicators (KPIs) whilst keeping our
goals, vision, and mission at the

forefront. By aligning our strategies
with our core values, we have ensured

that we remain well-positioned for
continued success and impact.

As we reflect on these achievements and opportunities, we are reminded of the collective

effort and dedication that drive PRH Group forward. 

Thank you for your continued support and commitment to our shared goals.

Thank you for taking the time to read our newsletter! 
For any questions or concerns, please feel free to reach out to us at (989) 272-3074.

We value communication and are
committed to providing the best possible

service to our customers. If you
encounter gaps in our service, please
reach out to us for assistance. We are

always available to collaborate with you
on solutions to any electrical supply

issues.

EMAIL US

Admin@prhgrp.com


